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1. Headline 
Discontinuation of MFU series old models 

 
2. What’s new? 

We hereby inform you that we will discontinue MFU series old models, effective 31 December 
2021. Please announce this information to your existing users and encourage them to switch 
over to the newly released successor models. 

 
3. Details 

（１） List of discontinued models 
Discontinued Models 

⇒ 

Successor Models 

MFU-34X30-BL 
MFU-34X30BL2-12 

MFU-34X30BL2-24 

MFU-54X40-BL 
MFU-54X40BL2-12 

MFU-54X40BL2-24 

 

（２） Reason for discontinuation 
The LEDs used for above models have been discontinued. 

 
（３） Final purchase order 

31 December 2021 
 

For any further inquiries, please feel free to contact us. 
 Thank you. 
 

CCS Global Sales Control section 


